
 
 

 

                           
  

          RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/154/2022-23                                                                                            15th DEC 2022 

JOY OF GIVING – DONATION DRIVE 
Dear Parent  

Greetings! 

‘We make a life by what we give.’ 

Here is to the joy of giving, and a season that is as beautiful as it is meaningful! Soaking 

into the spirit of Christmas, Ridge Valley School will be observing the 
‘Joy of Giving’ days on December 20th & 21st, 2022. 

To add smile and joy to the lives of those who need it the most, let’s be generous to 
come forward and contribute old clothes (washed and ironed, food supplies, toys etc. 
properly packed with the child’s   name and grade mentioned on the packet). The 
contributions can be handed over to the respective class teachers. This will further 
be distributed to our NGO partners. 

 
We look forward to a whole-hearted support by parents to contribute to 
someone’s happiness and well-being and be a guiding light to our students. 

Looking forward for an overwhelming response!! 

Warm Regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
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